
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I consider the tax increases proposed under SB 946 to be perfectly reasonable, given the state’s financial 
needs.  My local representative Dave Yaccarino is a ninny for insisting on a hearing so that every 
individual interest group (veterinarians! golf courses!) can show up to try to carve away at their own 
little sections of the tax.  This wastes the legislature’s time. 
 
Peace, 
J. Kelly 
North Haven, CT  

 

kit.snicket@att.net 


